Discovery Bay

22 July 2024

Flushing Water Supply Suspension

Dear Members and Guests,

As informed by Discovery Bay Services Management Limited,
flushing water supply will be suspended from 9:00pm on 23 July
(Tuesday) to 6:00am on 24 July (Wednesday) due to repair work in
Discovery Bay.

Sorry for any inconvenience caused.
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